Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Harms, James <James.Harms@aecom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 5:19 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; Arceneaux, Nicole Marie; Kham Van Thai (khamt76
@yahoo.com); Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com

Cc: Yoo, James; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Subject: Well Destruction Schedule for Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000298 and GeoTracker Global
ID T0600102156, UNOCAL #4625, 3070 Fruitvale Avenue, Oakland, CA 94602

Attachments: RO298_DIR_L_2015-05-05.pdf

Dear Keith,

Per the May 5, 2015 directive; the schedule for well destruction is as follows, all dates are tentative as the public
comment period does not end until June 3, 2015, which could potentially delay these dates.

Permits:
-ACPW Well Permit, submitted on May 26, 2015.

-City of Oakland Obstruction and Excavation Permits, permits are over the counter permits and will be submitted as
soon as the Well Destruction Directive is received and actual days of well destruction are finalized (City requirement).

Utility Locating: June 4, 2015

Well Destruction Activities: Week of June 22, 2015

Final Report: July 24, 2015

Thank you

Jim Harms

Project Manager
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This e-mail and any attachments contain AECOM confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you receive this message in error or
are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the e-mail and any
attachments or copies.

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 3:49 PM

To: Arceneaux, Nicole Marie; Kham Van Thai (khamt76@yahoo.com); Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com

Cc: Harms, James; Yoo, James; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000298 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600102156, UNOCAL #4625, 3070 Fruitvale
Avenue, Oakland, CA 94602



Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000298.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



